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PCN-101  
 

Dear Valued Powercast Customer,  
 
Powercast has revised the part P1110 to no longer include the plastic lid.  The part 
has been revised from “Rev B” to “Rev C”.  The Rev C parts are also packaged 
individually in static bags from Powercast.   
 
There are no functional differences to the P1110 Rev C module, only that there is 
no longer a plastic lid.  The operation of the Rev C module is identical to the Rev B 
module. 
 
If you have any other questions please contact Powercast at 
contact@powercastco.com, or by calling (412) 455-5800 
 
Thank you,  
 
Powercast Support Team  
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